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  NEWSLETTER – March 2018 
   “Our Voice, Our Choice” 

GdA is funded by the Australian Government Department of Social Services 
under the National Disability Advocacy Program. 

GdA is funded by the Victorian Government – 
 Department of Health and Human Services. 

Wimmera Parkinson’s Peer 

Support Group 
Meets on the 1st Friday of every 2nd month 

of the year at 12 pm  
At the Uniting Church in Pynsent St 

Horsham, for more info: 

Contact John McRoberts  
Ph: 5382 6712 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Donation to Wimmera Regional Sports Assembly  
ACCESS FOR ALL ABILITIES Program 

WIMMERA Wally and West Side Horsham have joined forces to help the Wimmera Regional 
Sports assembly continue to support Access for All Abilities athletes. Manager Tim Nurse said 
West Side Horsham was always happy to help Wimmera athletes "We are very happy to assist 
the Access for All Abilities athletes as they strive 
to achieve their goals in sport,” he said. “It’s a 
great cause and we know the funding is going 
to an athlete that really deserves it." Wimmera 
Regional Sports Assembly Access for All Abilities 
program manager Matt Berry said the $700  
donation means a lot for the program. “Many 
thanks West Side and Wimmera Wally for the  
donation,” he said. “The donation will be used 
to further assist the AAA athletes who are 
performing at State and National level.  
Mr Berry said the Sports Assembly’s program 
had continued to develop over recent years in 
order to create new pathways for athletes, 
who have high travel costs to overcome. 

VALiD PEER ACTION GROUP 
VALID support people with disabilities  are 

 their families to prepare for and engage with 
the National Disability Insurance Agency  

Ideas are shared about plans and services. 
Meets 4th Monday of each month 

Horsham Uniting Church 

Contact David Craig 
0422 516 245 or david@valid.org.au 

 
Physical Peer Support Groups 

Everyone is welcome at a support group 
meeting. You can attend a meeting to get the 
feel for the group and to see if it’s the right fit 

for you. Take the opportunity to talk with 
others at the group meetings and find out 

about the types of activities the group runs. 
Family members & friends are also welcome. 

Horsham Self Help Group 
Contact Wayne 0448 825 627 

www.move.org.au  

SISTER ROCKS SELF ADVOCACY 
GROUP STAWELL 

Meets each 3rd Thursday at the Stawell 
Health & Community Centre 4- 6pm 

For more information about joining a 
group of individuals with a disability who: 
         - Stand up for themselves 
         - Support each other to make choices 
        -  Discuss problems and talk about big 
           issues and learn new things 

Phone GdA on 1800 552 272 
 

 
Pictured above: Tim Nurse and Wimmera Wally 

present funding to (from left) Nick Baird, Matthew 

Berry and Access All Abilities athlete Michael 

Clarke. This article courtesy of the  

Wimmera Mail Times 24/10/17 

Picture: Samantha Camarri 

 

 

SPECIAL HORSHAM EDITION 

mailto:david@valid.org.au
http://www.move.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

WOODBINE EXTENDS SERVICES 
 TO HORSHAM 

(from Wimmera Mail Times 11/10/12017) 
 

HORSHAM Special Development School and 
Horsham College have entered a full 
partnership with the Warracknabeal based 
disability service Woodbine, which started early 
in the final school term of 2017. Horsham 
Special Development School principal Matt 
Copping said a Woodbine catering program 
had operated at the school for several months.  
He said the additional programs provide further 
employment and program activities. “We hope 
that the partnership will ensure that there 
are natural pathways to employment and 
activities for graduating students,” he said 
Horsham College principal Rob Pyers said 
there would be significant benefits for students. 
“The partnership will provide our students with 
opportunities for inclusive practice, work 
experience, school-based apprenticeships and 
traineeships,” he said. Mr Pyers said the 
partnership had the potential to allow school 
leavers to enter the disability sector workforce. 
It is anticipated that the National Disability 
Insurance Scheme will create a significant 
increased demand for support workers in the 
sector,” he said. Woodbine Chief Executive 
Bernie O’Connor said the partnership would 
provide inclusive program opportunities, the 
use of quality infrastructure, and a friendly 
home base. He said the partnership 
complemented the current arrangements with 
the Horsham Special Development School 
while reducing the travel burden. Mr O’Connor 
said the existing programs at Warracknabeal, 
Echuca and Birchip would remain unchanged. 
 

DO YOU DISAGREE WITH AN  
NDIA DECISION? 

 
NDIS participants or those wishing to become 
participants may not always agree with a 
decision made about them by the National 
Disability Insurance Agency. If this is the case 
for you, there are things you can do to make 
matters better. Grampians Advocacy has 
been funded by the Commonwealth 
Department of Social Services to help people 
with a disability to have their voice heard 
when a disagreement arises. Contact GdA to 
find out how our NDIS Appeals Support 
Officers can help you to apply for an internal 
review or to take your matter to the 
Administrative Appeals Tribunal. 

Call Grampians Advocacy on 
 1800 552 272 for more information 

or to get help with the process. 
 

Keeping in Touch (KIT) 
KIT is a free service offered by the 

Department of Health & Human Services 
 (Victorian State Government) 

This service is available to eligible public 
housing tenants aged 75 years and over that 

live independently. Eligible tenants will be 
phoned either weekly or monthly to confirm 

their safety and wellbeing. Next of kin or 
emergency contact will be notified if the 
tenant does not respond to a phone call. 

 If they are unavailable, a local representative 
from the DHHS will call on the tenant. 

To register for the Keeping in Touch service,  
Phone 1800 269 250 or 

 National Relay Service 133677 
 

 

Horsham Advocate and 

 NDIS Support Appeals Officer      

 

Trudy Joyce (pictured above) has been sharing her 
vast experience and knowledge as an advocate in the 
Wimmera & Northern Grampians Shire for Grampians 

Advocacy for six years. 
 Call 5381 2400 for advocacy support in Horsham. 

Wimmera Mobility Group 

(for users of mobility scooters) 
WMG is a group dedicated to helping people 
get active and mobile. The group has an 
average of 18 members attending monthly. 
Geoff Baker (chairperson for more than six 
years) said the aim of the meetings is to get 
more people involved, active and mobile 
(including two excursions out of town each 
year). “Whether it’s about regulations or just 
general information, each meeting provides 
valuable opportunities for those who attend”, 
he said. WMC meets at the Horsham RSL 
the 4th Tuesday of each month at 10am. 
For more information contact Geoff Baker 

on 5382 4918 or 0428 824 918. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Anything for newletter/ comments 
 
Audit 

 

Horsham Tri-State Games 
a great success 

       (from the Wimmera Times 20/11/2017) 

The 2017 Tri-State Games came to a close in 
Horsham on 24/11/2017, signaling the end of 
three years as the host city. Host coordinator 
Jenny Reid said the games had been 
fabulous despite some trouble with weather 
during the week. “We had a couple of minor 
issues but it wasn’t anything we couldn’t 
overcome,” she said. “The athletes quickly 
adapted once we had to swap the days over 
and there were no grizzles because they just 
wanted to get on with it.” Persistent and heavy 
rain on Thursday saw athletes compete in 
indoor sports a day earlier than 
scheduled. The wet weather hung around for 
the postponed track and field competition the 
following day but all involved continued to give 
it their all. “When we were out in the rain on 
Friday there was no complaints at all,” Reid 
said. “They were just happy to be there, 
getting an opportunity to perform. Ararat had 
two teams feature in the competition while 
one participated from Stawell. It was such an 
awesome event once again and we can’t wait 
until next year.” Stawell team manager 
Michelle Reid said Chantelle Duncan of the St 
Arnaud All Stars was the only athlete from a 
team other than Arrows SA to win an 
overall award.  Reid said the teams all 
embraced the games and gave nothing but 
positive feedback. “They were just amazed 
and delighted by the level of organization that 
goes into the events each day and night,” she 
said. “They couldn't believe how well run it 
was and they are already making promises to 
come back. Two of the new teams are talking 
of flying to Adelaide next year, so that will be 
great for those athletes.” Reid said the past 
three years in Horsham had lived up to her 
expectations. “I knew this team and this 
community would be able to deliver the best 
ever Tri-State Games,” she said. “I knew they 
would get 100 percent behind it and they 
really did. 
The games will be in Semaphore and Port   
Adelaide in 2018. 
     (Picture courtesy of Stawell Times 20/11/2017) 

Tips for reducing your energy bill 
*Ring your supplier; ask them if they are prepared to 

give you a cheaper rate 
*Compare costs for kilowatt rates 
(Usage rates make up 25% of bill) 

*Online deals are sometimes better 
*Only heat & cool rooms being used 

*Washing clothes in cold water can save around $115 
per year; use a shorter wash cycle  

*Keep doors & curtains closed during heat waves; 
block draughts, use blinds & awnings 

*Use LED globes, they save power and last longer & 
sometimes can be replaced for free. 

*Set your thermostat to 26 degrees or above during 
summer, between 18 & 20 degrees during winter. Stay 

within these ranges to reduce costs 
*Victorian Energy is an independent Vic Govt website, 
which allows you to compare offers from all retailers 

 

All Access Holidays 

NDIS registered company that 
arrange and run supported holidays 

for people with disabilities. 

2018/19 holiday season 
50 holidays over the  

next 12 months 
1300 585 876 

www.allaccessholidays.com 

 

Would you like to become a member or 
know someone that does? 

We currently have 220 members. 
GdA has been actively assisting people for 
over 20 years, in Ararat, Horsham, Stawell, 
Ballarat, Daylesford and many other towns. 

Feel free to phone the Ararat Office on 
 1800 552 272 for an application form, or go 

to the website 
www.grampiansadvocacy.org.au  

to view an application form, or the annual 
reports, policy manuals and newsletters. 

Members make a difference. 
Our motto is: 

“Our voice, Our choice” 
 

 

http://www.allaccessholidays.com/
http://www.grampiansadvocacy.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

SOME WAYS YOU CAN GET INVOLVED AT GRAMPIANS ADVOCACY  
At GdA we value your opinion 

Tell us what you think: 
Please write in and let us know what you think of the newsletter and its content. 

News articles: 
Do you have any community news or an article you might like us to include in our newsletter? 

Please note - all news, articles, stories need to be of benefit to people with a disability. 
Policies: 

Let us know if you would like to attend a forum to review our policies. 
Nominate for the Board of Governance at the AGM in October. 

Don't forget - the GdA newsletter can come to you in large print, audio format or via email. 
If this is your preference, please contact us on: 

Free Call: 1800 552 272 
Fax: 5352 2733 

We would appreciate any comments on the service we provide. 
Post your comments to:   GdA, PO Box 112, Ararat 3377, or email them to us at 

admin@grampiansadvocacy.org.au                                

 
www.grampiansadvocacy.org.au    

      PO Box 112      PO Box 270        PO Box 1060         PO Box 250 

      Ph: 03 5352 2722     Ph: 03 5381 2400        Bakery Hill         Ph: 03 5348 3350 

      Fax: 03 5352 2733     Fax: 03 5382 4801        Ph: 03 5333 7344  
 asas@netconnect.com.au   gdaah@bigpond.net.au     gdaab@bigpond.net.au       gdaad@mmnet.com.au 
  

TOLL FREE:  1800 552 272 

(Ararat office only) 

DO YOU HAVE AN EMAIL ADDRESS? 
In order to reduce our postage costs, and to minimize our environmental footprint, GdA 

would prefer to email future newsletters.  
 

If you have an email address please let us know by writing to us at our new email 
address admin@grampiansadvocacy.org.au with “member email” in the subject line. 

Thanks from GdA 
 

If you would like to include an item of interest in our newsletter, contact the Ararat 
Office on 1800 552 272 or the email address above. 

 
 PO Box 112 

ARARAT 3377 
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